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Roxy of
Tamura


This book shares something very special with us, a childhood dream
that touches and takes us into a wonderful story. Back in 2011,
this story stormed into the hearts of children. Today, 10 years
later, the story would be reworded and graphically edited and
written in English. Roxy the little dreamy and helpful girl takes
you into the world of pirates, into a world without violence,
hatred or bullying. Come here and be a pirate!
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Roxy and the
Island


Tamura is a small island deep in the black ocean. Clouds,
adumbrating its frames like cotton candy, move across the light
blue sky. Only the sound of the sea breaks the silence. It is
summer on Tamura. The island was discovered hundreds of years ago
by pirates. Captain Curt lives here with his young daughter Roxy.
The two live in a picturesque old castle surrounded by palm trees,
trees, green meadows and an abundance of colorful flowers. Every
day, the sun shines in full splendor over Tamura and turns the
island into a beautiful oasis in the middle of nowhere. Since Roxy
was born few years ago, the capt'n has rarely made it out to sea.
He can't wait for the day when he and his daughter can return to
the ocean. How much he misses the rotten, creaking wooden ship!
Roxy has never left Tamura and is looking forward to discovering
the world on the Blackmoon, her father's ship. 
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 Doxy of 7umum

~ The little Pirate Princess ~
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